
 

 

 
The staff and leadership of 

Doyle Electric, Inc., in Baton 

Rouge, La., completed TEGG 

Start-Up Meetings on February 

23 and February 24, 2018. 

The staff met with Senior Area 

Vice President Steve Jesi, TEGG 

Area Vice President Jason Huber and Joe Scassera, Director of Technical Training and Support, at their offices in Baton 

Rouge to build an organizational chart and establish a five-year plan. 

"Joining the TEGG network gives us an opportunity to invest in the future of our business, and the success of our clients 

and team members," said Principal Beau Leitner in a recent press release.  

"TEGG provides an unparalleled training curriculum which will ensure our clients receive the safest, highest level of 

preventive maintenance and testing available. By becoming a part of the TEGG network, we're maximizing our ability to 

enhance communities throughout south Louisiana." 

Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news from your 

computer or mobile device. 

 

 

The team at Doyle Electric, Inc., in Baton Rouge, La., completed TEGG Start Up Meetings on 
February 23 and February 24, 2018, after becoming a TEGG franchise earlier this year. 
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